
September 29, 2006

Dear folks,

I'm a dair farmer from Pennsylvania. I would like to submit a few comments on pricing milk.

1. There should be a cost of production factor included in the price for the farer. There is one
included for the processor.

2. The Chicago Mercantile Exchange should be investigated for price manipulation.

3. The affect of overloading the stocks with imports to create an arificial surplus to drive down
our prices should be excluded.

4. The ability for Coops to bloc vote should be stopped so that the individual farmer can have a
real say.

Than you very much,

9ld em Jj~
Hal Drick
389 Bud Drick Road
Allenwood P A 17810
Phone & fax 570-547-1426


